March 5, 1984

The Very Rev. Fr. Houssig Bagdasian
Pastor, St. Mary Armenian Church
200 West Mount Pleasant Avenue
Livingston, NJ 07039

Dear Father Houssig:

H.E. Archbishop Torkom Mancogian has accepted your 1983 Parish Annual
Report, and enclosed is his letter of approval.

I would like to bring a few points to your attention for consideration
in preparing your next year's report:

a) Your "Asseta" aection should indicate the value of your
proeperty.

b) The election of the annual assembly cfficers should be
held in accordance with Article 14 (b) of the Bylaws.

¢) Election dates of re-elected parish council members
should be recorded in the report (page 17).

Thank you for submitting your report in time.

Respectfully,

Michael M. Kermian
Director

cc. Parish Council Chalrman




